	  EARLSTON PATHS GROUP

	Minutes of Annual General Meeting held on Thursday 29 June 2023.


	Present: 
	Bill Bryson, Rose Clarkson, Luke Comins (Chairman) Ian Gibb (Secretary), Sheila Gibb,  Jeremy Marsh, Tom McGhee (Vice Chair) Emma Pressegh (Treasurer)

	Apologies:
	Ruth Gregory, Roy Todd

	
	NOTES
	ACTION

	
	
	BY 
	WHEN

	1

	Welcome and Introductions
	The Chairman welcomed everyone to the 18th Annual General Meeting.
	
	

	2
	Chairman’s Review 

2022-23
	See attached.
	
	

	3
	Treasurers Report 
	The Treasurer presented the audited accounts for the year 2022/23.

See attached.

No response from the People’s Postcode Lottery on the “Magic Grants” application. 

	Ian


	Ongoing

	4

	Website & Social Media.
	See attached.

   
	
	

	5
	Election of Office Bearers for period 

2023-2025
	Chairman: Luke Comins;      proposed: I Gibb;         sec: T McGhee
	
	

	
	
	Vice Chair: T McGhee ;         proposed: W Bryson; sec; S Gibb
	
	

	
	
	Treasurer: Emma Pressegh; proposed: J Marsh;     sec; LComins
	
	

	
	
	Secretary: I Gibb                 proposed: R Clarkson sec; E Pressegh
	
	

	6 

6

	Path Network Update
Path Network Update cont.

	The Secretary provided updates relating to path maintenance carried and a general overview of the condition of the path network;

Leader Water Path:
· Overall, the path is in good condition.
· Large sections of the path have been grass-cut; more to do and some minor structural repairs – identified in previous minutes – would also receive attention.
· It was hoped that a meeting with the landowner’s representative in the near future would enable                      re-establishing a link to old A68 at the Packman’s wood.
· Loose gravel at Leaderfoot info board would have to be revisited and another solution found.
Speedy’s Path: 
· Overall, the main path is in reasonable condition; a general tidy up will be carried out in due course to include the upper path which had now been cleared of a fallen storm damaged tree; some other minor structural repairs -   identified in previous minutes – would also receive attention.
Black Hill: 
· Nothing to report. 
Sorrowlessfield Mains to Gattonside:   

· The badly overgrown double fence section and the gorse encroaching on the path had been reported to both SBC and Melrose Paths. Situation to be kept under review.
Mill Meadow: 

· Overall, the path is in good condition.  It was not known at this time if local contractor (Malcom Davidson) had been able to inspect surface condition.
· Verges to be cut

Mill Bank:  

· Overall, the path is in good condition, grass cutting as required. Structural repairs - identified in previous minutes – still to be scheduled and carried out.
Earlston Circular:
· East side of route badly overgrown, SBC to be advised. 
· West side is generally in good condition and has been grass cut by Gregor Anderson at Carolside Cottages.
Sorrowlessfield:   
· Path in reasonable condition; minor amount of grass cutting required.
The “Jubilee Path”: 

· Overall, the path remains in good condition and has been grass cut from end to end. Minor structural repairs – identified in previous minutes – will be carried out in due course.

A68 Cycle / footpath:

· SBC Legal team in discussions with relevant parties along proposed route. Further information as and when.

Upland Paths:
· Woodlands in between the “concrete road/ egg hut” track and Craigsford dean track is up for sale. Hopefully, no longer term impact on these routes. Situation to be monitored. 
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	7

	Other Business

	5.1 Printed Publicity Material Review (Walk Booklet, Heritage leaflet, Diamond Jubilee leaflet) and Funding.
Walk Booklet:

· Rose was able to share some draft illustrations she was currently working on which might be suitable for specific sections in the booklet. Work on these and other illustrations would continue. 
· The layout, colour and image on the front cover was discussed with views, ranging through retaining the current look and image; changing the colour and image; changing the colour and adding an illustration, were expressed. To help the Group make future decisions it was agreed that it would be helpful to have a mock up at this time to help clarify thinking.

· Work on revising the content was ongoing. It was suggested that routes already covered in the Melrose paths booklet should be removed and this will be considered.  
Leaflets:
(Heritage leaflet & Bridges Across Time leaflet)
· Supplies of both exhausted and following discussion decision was taken not to go ahead with any re-print at this time.


	Rose

Rose

Ian
	Ongoing
31 July

Ongoing



	8
	Date of Next Meeting 
	To be arranged.

	Ian
	


